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Rosenberg Corey

From: grannyskelton@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:28 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: please vote no on HB 2004

I am a small volume rental property owner.  I am outraged by this 
proposed grab by government.  If enacted as proposed, I will  need to 
increase rents to cover additional obligations for resettlement and other 
imposed costs.  I am encouraging all folks that I know to reject those 
house members and senators who support this bill. 
 
Most Sincerely       Roger Skelton 


